
 
16th June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well and we would like to take this opportunity to welcome families and students to Waverley 
School for what will be the start of an amazing journey. Moving from primary to secondary school is a big transition. It can 
be a time full of fun, excitement and new experiences, but it can also be challenging or worrying for some children. 

 
To support your child in this journey we are inviting your child to an Induction Day 

 
INDUCTION DAY FOR CURRENT WAVERLEY YEAR 6’s STARTING YEAR 7 IN SEPTEMBER 2021 

Wednesday 7th July 2021 
8.45am start – 14.45pm finish at: Waverley School, Yardley Green Road, Birmingham B9 5QA 

 
Due to the pandemic if anything changes in light of government guidance we will write again 

 
Thank you for returning the data collection information. In doing so, you have confirmed your child’s place at Waverley 
School. We look forward to working with you in the best interests of your child’s education and development. If you have 
not yet provided the required paperwork, your child’s placement is at risk. So please make an appointment with Miss C. 
Staniland from our admissions team to complete the necessary paperwork and confirm your child’s place. 
 
For the Induction Day, please drop your child at school by 8.40am for an 8.45am start. Your child should be wearing their 
Waverley school primary uniform and will be welcomed to Waverley School by our secondary Principal Ann Lloyd and the 
SLT via an assembly. 
 
During the day, your child will have the opportunity to meet secondary teachers by partaking in a range of core and 
optional subjects that will also introduce pupils to the ‘Waverley Way’ and our core values of Humanity, Equality, Aspiration 
and Respect (HEAR). 
 
Your child will be expected to attend the induction day, and arrive promptly by 8.40am. Lunch (not breakfast) will be 
provided to all pupils on the day and your child will be dismissed from the main hall at 14.45pm. 
 
If you wish to pick your son/daughter up at the end of the day, please sign the consent form below and return it to their 
Year 6 class teacher before the 7th July.  If we do not have the consent form to say you are collecting them, then we will 
dismiss your child at 14.45pm from the main hall where they will go home alone.  
 
We look forward to meeting you on the 7th July at Waverley School. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs A Lloyd 
Principal – Secondary & Sixth Form Phase 
 

I will be collecting my child on 7th July at 14.45pm from 
the main hall. 

Pupil Name:……………………………………………… 
 
Pupil Class:………………………………………………. 
 
Signed:………………………………………………………. 
 

 


